
CONGRATULATIONS 

CLASS  OF 2017 

MERCY HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS 

It is a very special time in our daughter’s life, getting out the cap and gown and preparing for their future. We are 
pleased to let you know that each senior will receive a gift of a pearl necklace at graduation rehearsal from the 
Senior All Night Party Committee. We would love to see all of the graduates wear their pearls at graduation with 
their white gowns.  

The SANP Committee is offering a gorgeous set of freshwater pearl earrings for pierced ears, with sterling silver 
posts and a matching bracelet. This set will match your graduates’ pearl necklace that she will receive.  The earring 
and bracelet set is being offered for a special price of $25.00; bracelets are being offered separately for $20, and 
earrings only for $10.  This offer is good through May 26th. 

 

To order, please contact Nancy by phone or email to reserve a set, and then mail your payment directly to: 

Nancy Cooper 
5913 Seville Circle 

Orchard Lake, MI 48324 
248-914-3777 

necooper@comcast.net 
 
I would like one set of both the bracelet and earrings for $25: ______ 
I would like only the bracelet for $20: _____ 
I would like to order only the earrings, which are for pierced ears: $10: _____ 
 
Your daughter’s name: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Your Name: ___________________________________________ Phone: ______________________ 
 

 Make checks payable to: ​Mercy High School. Payment must be received on or before May 26th. 

mailto:necooper@comcast.net

